
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 27, 2002 
 
 
 
Mr. Jeff Belt, President 
ACEN 
The Construction Internet 
4248 Ridge Lea, Suite 45 
Amherst, NY  14226 
 
Dear Jeff, 
 
Although long overdue, I wish to express my compliments to you and your professional staff, in particular, Mark Griffin, for the 
outstanding job in developing a website for the Town of Cambria.  As you know, when the Town of Cambria embarked on the 
venture of establishing a website, my staff researched various companies.  ACEN was chosen to develop and host our website, 
offering us the best service within our budgetary limitations.   
 
To my fellow public officials, I wish to express my enthusiastic support and recommendation of ACEN for their website 
development.  We have received many compliments since the launching of the site.  As an example, a building official from 
another county mentioned our site to a community services official who viewed it and commented, “it is terrific – a fine example 
of what EVERY town should have; it is laid out well, easy to use and quite informative.”   
 
Working with Mark Griffin has been a pleasure.   He diligently worked with my staff to provide the best website possible for our 
municipality and established e-mail accounts for the various Town departments.  He always made himself available to assist us 
whenever the need arose.  I often boast that our small, rural community of approximately 5,500 residents offers our constituents 
what I consider to be the best website of any municipality in New York State.  It certainly has provided the Town of Cambria with 
the precise tool needed to communicate information on our rich history, recreation programs, community organizations, public 
services and new developments within the Town. 
 
Should any other municipality show interest in website development, just have them view our site at www.townofcambria.com 
and they will be convinced that ACEN will, without a doubt, provide the services for the best site possible.   
 
Wishing you and your staff continued success! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lou Ann Murawski 
Town Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 


